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June 1, 2022   

“If we walk in the light as He is in the light,  
we have fellowship with one another” 

  1 John 1:7 
Dear Beloved in Christ, 
 
I greet you with joy in the name of our Resurrected Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ!  
 
In my Paschal Greeting this year I shared with you the message, the one secret, that everything is a triumph 
of love. Everything is brought into being and directed by the love of the Father and the Son and the Holy Spirit.  
 
Through God’s love, our Annual Diocesan Days Gathering, in conjunction with the Annual Diocesan Assembly, 
will once again return as a two-day event on Labor Day weekend, Friday & Saturday, September 2 & 3, at our 
St. Sava Mission in Jackson, California, realizing its full mission of brining clergy, monastics, family, and friends 
together in worship and fellowship.  
 
On this weekend we will also celebrate 60 Years of the establishment of Camp St. Sava, where our children 
have for decades, gathered to learn more about their Orthodox Faith and Serbian Culture.  
 

Through God’s love, the mission of Diocesan Days has always been realized through  the labor of our 
volunteers and generous contributions of our financial supporters for which we are truly grateful!  
 
If you would like to participate in the financial support of this event , and our many diocesan programs 
and important missionary work, please contribute through a Sponsorship or a Greeting or Ad: 

 

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS 
 

PLATINUM ($2,000) GOLD ($1,500) SILVER ($1,000) BRONZE ($500)  

All levels include Full Page Recognition in the Commemorative “Annual” Book 
 

Greetings & Ads: $150 Full Page; $100 Half Page; $75 Quarter Page 

 

Through God’s love, and in appreciation of your support, we will send you the Annual, a beautiful 
Diocesan Days commemorative yearbook that reflects the past year in our Diocese and provides inspiration 
for both the present and future.  
 
We thank you for your generous support and thoughtful consideration of this appeal. May the grace, love, and 
the communion of the Holy Trinity be with you and your loved ones as you continue your good works of 
stewardship in the Diocese of Western America.  Every donation, in any amount, will be accepted with our 
heartfelt gratitude. 

 
With Love in Christ, 
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